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Reference:   FOI.11591.23 

Subject:    Biffa waste contract 

Date of Request: 28 April 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

As per my records, Biffa waste contract has expired. I would like to know whether this contract is 
still valid or replaced by any other supplier.  
 
If all the information besides the contract dates are the same, I am happy to just receive an update 
on the contract dates  
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board confirms that the Biffa Waste contract has been extended locally 
under the Eastern Shires Purchasing Organisation (ESPO) Framework to the end of September 
2023. 
 
However, the Procurement Department in NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership (NWSSP) are 
in the process of tendering for an all Wales all General Waste/Recycling waste contract. 
 

Therefore, as this is an all Wales contract being managed by NWSSP, you may wish to contact 
NWSSP, for further details on this contract. Contact details for the FOI Team in NWSSP are as 
follows:- 
 

shared.services@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: Information Governance 
Manager, 4-5 Charnwood Court, Heol Billingsley, Parc Nantgarw, Cardiff, CF15 7QZ. 

 

 


